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Dear Parents/carers,           Year 2 Visit to New Brighton Beach 
   
 
 
 

 

 
As part of our topic on ‘Land Ahoy!’, we have arranged for Year 2 to go to the seaside! They will                    
be going to New Brighton Beach on Monday 13th June.   
 
We will be leaving at 8.30am prompt, so please bring your child into school at 8.15am                               
for registration.  We aim to return back to school by 4.30pm. So your child will need collecting 
from school at 4.30pm. 
 
The cost of this visit will be £15.00, payable using your child’s online account, this covers transport 
and the cost of an ice cream at the beach.  
 
As the school no longer takes cash payments, your child now has an online account where you 
give consent and make a payment. You will have previously received login details for your 
child’s account. Please contact the office on 01952 386770 if you haven’t yet received this. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Miss Manns & Miss Jenkins 
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